
NOTICES OF MOTION FOR NOVEMBER 2021 MEETING 

 
 

1. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Anthony Barry:  

That this Council write to Minister Catherine Martin requesting that every effort be made 

to secure the America’s Cup for Cork harbour in 2024. 

 

 

2. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Sheila O’Callaghan:  

That Cobh MD would ensure that proposed public lighting between the Village of 

Watergrasshill and the Condonstown Junction would be erected and connected as soon 

as possible. 

 

 

3. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Sheila O’Callaghan:  

I would call on this Municipal District to notify land and property owners of their 

responsibility under the Roads Act 1993 to maintain roadside boundaries on old 

Cork/Dublin, and old Mallow Road. 

 

 

4. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Alan O’Connor:  

That this municipal district would continually assess opportunities for retrospectively 

introducing permeability measures for cyclists and pedestrians to estates which have been 

taken in charge (e.g. through the creation of gaps in walls), and to follow through with 

works when possible, as time, staff, financial resources, etc., allow. 

 

 

5. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Alan O’Connor:  

That an assessment be made of measures which might be taken to slow traffic/increase 

road safety on the roads through Whitechurch village. 

 

 


